Dear Mr Green, 

RE: James Fallah-Williams HO reference number F1100038

I write in support of James Fallah-Williams, a journalist and human rights activist who started a hunger strike on Monday 1st August to protest against the unjust behaviour of the UKBA in the handling of his asylum claim. 

James fled Sierra Leone in 1995 at the height of the civil war, living in the Gambia before arriving in the UK. James has lived here for nearly thirteen years with legal rights to study and work. Due to the UKBA’s inefficiency, James has been trapped in an immigration limbo for the last four years. The UKBA misled a serving MP about James’ immigration history – and is now failing to participate in a legitimate legal process by ignoring correspondence from his legal representatives.

I urge you as the Minister to examine James’ case and recognise it has been mishandled by the UKBA, and to give due consideration to his legal rights in the UK.

Insert your name and address and send to ministerforimmigration@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk



